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To Whom It May Concern,

Re: Superior Web Solutions (SWS)

For the past six months we have been working with Daniel Lipovetsky and Michael
Pankratov of SWS for the design, development and implementation of a web site

for the Ontario Conference of Judges.

Through a series of meetings and discussions, SWS were able to submit a proposal

suitable to the needs of the OCJ and provide design ideas.

We are pleased with the finished product of the web site and have been very
happy with the service provided. Daniel and Michael have been and continue to

be readily available to address any questions or needs and were very helpful in

ovidin@\training and assistance for administering the site.

Justice P.N. BQurque




